
 

 

To whom it may concern,  
I would like to voice my objections in the strongest possible terms to the 

proposed watering down of our marine sanctuaries protection.  
These proposed changes are short sighted and reckless. We need to protect 

our oceans and not cave into commercial pressure. 
Our next generation have a right to enjoy well stocked reefs and oceans.  

Please reconsider and don't base your decision on ideology but on sound 

scientific research. 
 

yous 
Dr Allan Kelman 

B.Sc.  B.V.S.M. 
Veterinary Surgeon 

 


